 CONTACT INFORMATION:

Minister:
Pastor Paul Tompkins


Mobile:07968 388 085


e-mail: paul@adventist.scot
Elders:

Mrs E Dutton

01764 654590
Mrs S Froude

01764 670003
Pastor D Hatch

07878532788
Mr S Peacock

01764 681348
Mr K Thompson
01764 655032
Pastor P Tompkins
01764 650090
Lead elder for April: Mrs Shirley Froude
CHURCH WEBSITE:

For information on what is happening in our church, please visit the website on www.crieffadventist.org.uk
CHURCH BULLETIN:

Any items for the church bulletin should be given to Sheila Sinclair by 6.00 p.m. Tuesday.

Telephone:
01764 654797

E-mail:
bulletin@crieffadventist.org.uk
PREACHING PLAN:
April 21:
Mrs. Karen Holford

April 28
Mr. E Ramharacksingh

SUNSET TIMES FOR CRIEFF
Today:



8:34 pm

Next Friday 27 April

8:46 pm
Welcome to Crieff
Seventh-day Adventist Church
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WORSHIP SERVICE

21 April 2018
11:20 a.m.
Welcome 
Call to Worship and Prayer

Hymn:

MP 51 “Be Thou My Vision”
Scripture:
Romans 12:9-18 (Message Bible)
Prayer

Tithes and Offerings
Children’s Spot
Hymn:

NAH 456 “Dear Lord and Father”
Sermon:
“Mending with Gold”
Hymn:
NAH 592 “Joyful, Joyful, We Adore Thee”
Benediction
Postlude

WELCOME
We are so pleased that you are able to join us for our worship service today.  We welcome Mrs Karen Holford, Family Ministries Director at the Trans-European Division, to the pulpit this morning.  Let us remember the Lord’s presence is in this place, so be reverent before Him and receive his blessing.

TODAY’S SERMON

If you would like a copy of today’s sermon on CD, please leave a note of your name and today’s date in the Sermon Tapes Box as you leave the church.  Contributions of £1 per CD would be appreciated.  Excess funds from production go to CAP funds.

MORE ABOUT OUR CHURCH

Would you like to know more about our church, would you like to develop your relationship with God, or prepare for baptism?  Do you know of someone who would appreciate a visit, or is unwell?  If so, please speak with the Minister or one of the church Elders.

SABBATH SERVICES
Prayer Group


9.30 a.m.

Song Service


9.45 a.m.

Sabbath School


10.00 a.m.

Worship Service

11.20 a.m.

REFRESHMENTS -
All are invited to enjoy refreshments in the church hall between Sabbath School and the Worship service, and after the Worship service, leaving the church as a quiet space for prayer and reflection.
BRING-AND-SHARE FELLOWSHIP LUNCH –

in the Ross Hall after the worship service.  All visitors are most welcome to share in this meal.
PRAYER CHAIN -
Please telephone Morag Galloway on 01764 660769 if you have any prayer requests you would like to share with the church.
YOUNG CHILDREN – We have a Parents’ Room at the back of the church for parents with young children.  Parents will be able to see and hear the church service from this room.  Please feel free to use this facility.  Also, please leave the back rows on each side of the church for parents of young children. 
CHRISTIANS AGAINST POVERTY – Please give old stamps to Eleri.  Stamps can be recycled to raise funds for CAP.
CHURCH OF SCOTLAND INVITATION -

The Ladies Guild is inviting all members and friends to attend a special meeting on the 9th May at 2.30 p.m. in St. Andrews Hall.

MESSAGE FROM THE TREASURER – 
If anyone has a bill to be paid during April, please give the bill to John Dutton.
CONGREGATIONAL LISTS–

Carole will shortly be compiling a new Crieff SDA Church Congregational list.  Anyone wishing to be listed in this should complete and sign the forms, which are available in the foyer.  Signatures and permission is required under the new Data Protection Act.  The completed lists, when produced, are for the sole use of those listed and must not be distributed in any way to anyone else.  Thank you.
MANY THANKS –

from Gail to everyone who helped with the Fellowship Lunch last Sabbath.

COMPETITION TIME!

Crieff Aid Projects (CAP) is running a competition to design a logo to be used on CAP notice board, correspondence, documents, website, etc.  The logo should preferably be computer designed and submitted as an EPS file.  Further details from CAP Chair, Steve Logan.  All entries to be submitted by 31 May.
